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 Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the future.
‘Let us encourage one another’ Hebrews 10.25           



English

In English, we have read the story ‘Little Red and 
The Very Hungry Lion’. We then wrote our own 

version. We also read ‘The Magic Box’ by Kit Wright 
and wrote our very own magical poems.       



Year 1 Maths

This half term in maths we have been looking at 
place value (within 100), money and time.           



Year 2 Maths

This half term in maths we have been looking at 
measuring height, weight and volume. We have also 
looked at describing position, direction and turns.   



Science

In science, we have carried out lots of investigations 
and we have looked at famous scientists. We have 

used all of our enquiry skills to help us.       

Are the oldest 
children in the class 

the tallest?

Where do we find the 
most 

snails/spider/worms
/woodlice?

What happens 
when you put salt 

onto ice?



Religious Education

In RE, we have been exploring the question “Who is 
Jewish and what do they believe?”. We have explored 

artefacts and learnt about Jewish traditions.      

We learnt what a 
mezuzah is. We 
then designed 

our own. 

We created 
posters to show 

Shabbat is 
celebrated. 

We learnt about 
challah bread, 
the menorah 

and how a yad 
is used.



Geography

In Geography we have been looking at the 4 
countries of the UK and the surrounding seas. We 
looked at the UK on an atlas and compared life in 

the UK to life in Kenya.    



Sports Day

We had such fun competing in our sports 
morning. The children ran races, pulled 

themselves along a beam and completed some 
throwing activities. We were so proud of how the 

children encouraged one another.      



Music

This half term in music we have been looking at African music. We 
have enjoyed playing the african drums and glockenspiels.          



Computing

This half term, we have been learning about algorithms.       

We began in 
computing by 

following 
instructions to 
draw a picture.

We then created 
algorithms for 
the robots to 

follow. 

We then made 
predictions using 

directions. 



RHE

This half term in RHE we have been talking about changes and 
looking ahead to the future.           



Art

In Art, we have painted our clay masks 
linked to the artist Pablo Picasso. We have 

then looked at the artist Edward Tinga 
Tinga and the children have started to 

create artwork copying his style.         



Y1/2 learnt so much during Diversity Day. We enjoyed a badminton workshop with Rebecca Bedford 
who represents England in the Commonwealth Games. We also listened to a story in Russian, and 
compared it with our own stories. We finished the day with a visit celebrating cultural hair colours 

and shapes. A huge thank you to all our visitors. It was a wonderful day celebrating diversity.   



YoYo in Year 2

We were visited by YoYo. They came to tell 
us in Year 2 all about The Queen. We 

enjoyed writing letters after learning about 
The Queen’s life.          



 Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the future.
‘Let us encourage one another’ Hebrews 10.25           

We hoped you enjoyed seeing all our of 

wonderful learning!


